
Today, Father’s Day photos in the Memorial Garden  
Beth Foti will be taking Father’s Day portraits in the Memorial Garden 
today, between the services. Families, and children photo for Dad can 
make a great Father’s Day gift. All are welcome. This is a free service from 
the photography ministry to the families of Holy Innocents’. 
 

Today’s Loose Plate Collection Benefits Boy and Girls Scouts    
The Boy and Girl Scouts will receive the loose plate offering on June 17th. 
Please give generously as you are able to support these groups.   
 

Last Gathering for the Summer, this Wednesday, June 20,  
Our last Gathering  for the summer is this Wednesday in the Parish Hall. 
Grilled hamburgers and hotdogs will be provided. Please bring a side or 
dessert to share. The meal will start at 6:00 p.m. Worship with Eucharist 
will begin at 6:45.  
 

Little Innocents’ Play & Pray, Saturday, June 23 
Bring your picnic to the park for some prayer and fun on Saturday, June 
23rd, 11 am- 2 pm.  We will meet at Paul Sanders Park, at the corner of 
Bloomingdale & Kings Ave, weather permitting. This event is open to all 
families with young children. Feel free to wear your Holy Innocents’ 
shirts if you have them. For more information, or to schedule carpooling, 
call/text Rachel Schnabel at (813)409-5075 
 

New at Holy Innocents’? Newcomers Coffee next Sunday, June 24 
Newcomers’ Coffee next Sunday, June 24, at 9:15 a.m. in the Rector’s 
Office.  Stop by for conversation, answers and coffee.  
 

Holy Innocents' Work Day at Portamento, June 24th  
We're looking for two teams of 10 people for a work day at Portamento, 
Sunday, June 24th. Team #1 will work 1-3:30 p.m., and Team #2 will 
work 3:30-6:00 p.m. Gloves and tools will be provided. Plan on wearing 
old clothes you don't mind getting dirty. We will be cleaning and shelving 
items at Portamento Café. Sign up sheet is in the Narthex. 

 Holy Innocents’ @ 

Sunday, June 17, 2018 

Submissions for the “News for the Pews” or “The Shield” must be emailed  
to communications@hiepiscopal.org by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday. 

Sunday, June 17  Loose Plate collection will benefit the Scouts 

Holy Eucharist, Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 

Father’s Day Photos   Memorial Garden 9:15 a.m. 

Holy Eucharist, Rite II (with music)  Church  10:30 a.m. 

Church of South India   Parish Hall 1:30 p.m. 
  

Monday, June 18 

Wedding    Church & Parish Hall 11:00 a.m. 

A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 6:45 p.m. 

Boy Scouts Troop #109   Parish Hall 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

Tuesday, June 19 

Stitch Group    Kiser Hall 10:30 a.m. 
 
 

Wednesday, June 20 

Bread Ministry Pickup   Parish Hall 6:30 a.m. 

Meals on Wheels    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 

Holy Eucharist    Chapel  Noon 

The Gathering    Parish Hall 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

Thursday, June 21 
 

Friday, June 22 

A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 10:30 a.m. 
 

 

Saturday, June 23 

Altar Guild    Church  9:00 a.m.  
 

Sunday, June 24   

Holy Eucharist, Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 

Newcomers Coffee   Rector’s Office 9:15 a.m. 

Holy Eucharist, Rite II (with music)  Church  10:30 a.m. 

Church of South India   Parish Hall 1:30 p.m. 

 

T R A NS F OR M ING  L IV ES ,  T R A NS FO R M ING  T HE  W OR L D  



We apologize if your birthday or anniversary is this week and it is not listed. Please call 
the office to update your information in our system. 

THIS WEEK’S BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

 

July 1: Youth will be attending the 8 a.m. service to 
be commissioned for the ministry. Hot meals will be 
collected between services. These should be protein-
focused and may be things such as fried chicken, 
lasagna, etc. At 10:35 we will load up to leave.  

 
July 7: Pool Party at 4:30 at the home of Mike and Pat Magnant.  - Youth 
should bring or wear swimsuits and bring towels. A cookout will be 
prepared and we would appreciate side dishes or desserts. For more 
information about any of these activities please contact Kelle (813-727-
9770) or Melinda (813-477-8769) 

In July, our Youth group will be working on two projects for the homeless. 
They are asking the congregation for the following donations.  

 Men’s socks   
 Meals that focus on protein,  lasagna, fried chicken is a favorite! The 

meals will be collected between the services on July 1st.   
 Plastic shopping bags, which they will create sleeping mats with them. 

 

Collection Box will be in the Narthex 

Birthdays 
6/18 Jill Teske 
6/18 Richard Schnabel 
6/22 John VanCura 
6/23 Pheme Torres 
 

Anniversaries 
6/23 Steve & Gayle Rudacille 
 
  

 

Family Promise Fundraiser Save the Date July 1 
July 1, 2018 from 4:00—8:00 p.m. Bring your family 
for dinner to Chipotle at 829  East Bloomingdale 
Ave. Brandon. Mention the fundraiser and Family 
Promise will receive 50% of the sales.  A perfect 
night for dinner out and support Family Promise at 
the same time. See you there! 

Local, Neighbors Helping Neighbors” Day, July 28 
Volunteer locally in our Neighbors Helping Neighbors 
Day! It's set for Saturday, July 28. We will be helping 
some of our parishioners who need assistance with 
small tasks around their home or need help with 

transportation. More details will be available as we get closer to the date. 
If you would like more information about helping during the day or 
receiving help, contact Pat Magnant at patm@myitperson.com 

Two Scrapbook Events in July 
A fun filled Saturday, 7/14 in the Parish Hall.  
Starting at 9:00 a.m.—5:00 p.m. If that isn’t 
enough scrapbooking for you, come back the next 
week for Scrapbook Bingo, Friday night, 7/20, in 
the Parish Hall, 7:00 p.m.—9:00 p.m. Contact Pat 
Magnant for more information. Sign ups are on-
line at our website, hiepiscopal.org   
All proceeds benefit our missions. 

 
Usher and Greeter Meeting, Saturday, June 30 

There will be an usher and greeter meeting in the Parish Hall 
at 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, June 30.  

Sign Up to Volunteer with Family Promise During Week of July 22-29 

We  will  be  hosting  the local homeless families who are currently 

participating in Family Promise for the week of July 22-29, 2018.  Please 

consider volunteering to help us make the families  feel  welcome during 

their stay with us. There will be a sign-up sheet in the narthex next 

Sunday, June 24th,  listing the needs for the week. 


